
 

Paycheck Protection Program Loan Forgiveness Application Process 

Information for Pacific Valley Bank’s PPP Borrowers 

Thank you for allowing Pacific Valley Bank to assist you in obtaining your Paycheck Protection 

Program loan. The next step in this process will be submitting your PPP application for forgiveness 

of the loan that you have received. The Bank has established a website that will be available to you 

specifically for this purpose and we will be sending an email to our PPP borrowers with the link and 

instructions to log in and get started. 

The Bank is now accepting PPP forgiveness applications through the email link being sent to our 

Borrowers.   

To learn more about the forgiveness application process, documentation requirements, and how 

to upload your application, please visit the following https://www.web.abrigo.com/pacific-valley-

bank-ppp-forgiveness.  

Questions? Please contact your lender for more information. 
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